
From: Barbara Lucas  
Sent: Friday, June 30, 2017 11:27 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 1140 Broadway proposal 

 

Dear Ann Arbor Planning Commission, 

 

I live near the proposed development, and walk or ride my bike through there almost daily.  I am 

very motivated to have more housing in that area because of it’s pedestrian-friendly location, so 

our community can reduce reliance on cars and make progress towards our climate action goals. 

I feel the design is attractive and in keeping with the surrounding development.  I have listened 

to various perspective (including the resources 

at https://annarborlowertown.wordpress.com/1140-broadway-proposal/) and would like to 

register my support of the project.  I believe both the local area and the region will benefit. 

 

Sincerely, 

Barbara Lucas 

1211 Wright Street 

#248-974-6942 
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